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Media release 
 

16 September 2013 

Podiatry Board of Australia to hold forum in Canberra 
 
The Podiatry Board of Australia (the Board) invites Australian Capital Territory podiatrists to attend a forum 
in Canberra in October.  

The forum is a great opportunity for local podiatrists and members of the Board to meet and discuss the 
registration and regulation of podiatrists under the National Law. 

Date:   Thursday 24 October 2013   Time:  6.00pm – 7.30pm 

Venue: Mantra on Northbourne 
 84 Northbourne Avenue 
 Canberra (see map below) 

 

 

Light refreshments will be served. 

 All interested podiatrists are encouraged to attend. 

Please RSVP by Monday 7 October 2013 to: forum@podiatryboard.gov.au 
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